Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

April 23, 1979

Katharine P. Young Laxton & Company Penthouse, 355 Burrard Street Vancouver, B.C. V6C 2G8

Dear Katy:

Further to our meeting of April 18, 1979, Local 1 of the Association of University and College Employees wishes to retain your services as our lawyer.

I am today writing to the Employee Relations Department of this University to advise of the possible conflict vis a vis Barbara Bluman.

We will be meeting with the University on Wednesday to select arbitrators for five possible arbitrations and when this has been decided I shall contact you with a view to planning our cases.

I am pleased you will be acting on our behalf and think it shall be a learning experience for both of us. Should you have any questions please feel free to call either Michelle McCaughran or myself.

Sincerely,

Carole Cameron Union Organiser AUCE Local 1